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Monday 30th October 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to let you know that Mr Wallis will not be in school for the next few weeks. Unfortunately, he 
is recovering from emergency surgery. I am sure you will join me in wishing him a speedy recovery. 

In his absence, teaching will be led by Rebecca Sadler and Jayne Quinn. Both know the children and 
the school very well, in addition to being very experienced with Year 6 and SATs.  

Parents evening will need to be postponed. We will let you know new dates as soon as we are able to 
rearrange. 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact myself or any of the Year 6 team. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Caroline Henry 
 
Caroline Henry 
Head of School.  
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